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John St. Croix, Executive Director
San Francisco Ethics Commission
25 Van Ness Ave Ste 220

San Francisco CA 94102-6053

9 May 2008

Dear Mr. St. Croix,

handles referrals
pursuant to San

We are writing to inquire about how the Ethics Commissiq
made by the Sunshine Ordinance Task Force to the Ethics Co

pursuant to the Ethics Commission Regulations 10§
Proceedings, what written procedures are followed W
referrals? In any event, what legal jugtification are yousglying on to determine how to
handle such referrals, inasmuch as the¥% 3 i
and the Sunshine Ordinance is silent as

e used?
We look forward t j ; to this letter of inquiry.

Sincerely,



Dennis Herrera, City Attorney
Office of the City Attorney

1 Carlton B Goodlett P1 Ste 234
San Francisco CA 94102-4682

9 May 2008
Dear Mr. Herrera,
To further the goal of better coordination between your office and the Sunshine

Ordinance Task Force, we are writing to suggest that a new re provided to the
Task Force. Specifically, at the same time as your office pro es the Task Force with

Annual Report of the Supervisor of Records to i ‘ ions repdiling petitions

rhaps fewer than 10 a year,
report covering those

there are not a large number of such matters at this trg
that number could change in the futuzg. In any event,
matters, whether brought as writ peti
further enlighten the Task Force about

Initial reaction to this idea from the m in your office has been
supportive, and we loo

Sincerely,

Paula Jesson, De

y City Attorney
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